
UPDATED PUBLIC NOTICE!! 

To Town of Palisade Residents with 

Palisade Pipes & Laterals Irrigation 

The Town of Palisade will be shutting

off this year's irrigation on: 

Friday, November, 1, 2024. 

This is NOT for residents with Palisade Irrigation. 

This is for Town of Palisade Pipes & Laterals ONLY. 


